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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, hereby kindly wishes to inform its members that an informal meeting of the Committee has been scheduled for Wednesday, November 13, 2002 at 9:30 a.m., in the Padilha Vidal Room., to consider the document “Proposal to conduct a review of the Organizational and Personnel Structure of the General Secretariat” (CP/doc.3653/02).


Delegations are kindly requested to bring the aforementioned document to the meeting.  Interpretation in Spanish and English will be available.
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